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Dairy Dates 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Thank you to everyone who came along to St. Andrew’s Church to join us for our Harvest 

Service. All of your kind donations will be gratefully received by the North Bristol and South 

Glos foodbank. The children shared some super artwork, poetry, prayers and singing with us.  

This week we have been discussing British Values and how they help us live safe, happy and 

healthy lives.  

Last week in Collective Worship we focused on our final core value: Truthfulness and the 

story of Jacob and Esau. We discussed the importance of telling the truth and the freedom it 

gives us. 

This week’s Headteacher award goes to Ioan (Y4) 

Finally, a reminder that school lessons start promptly at 8.45am. 

As the gate opens at 8.30am, we expect all children to be in 

School & ready to learn at 8.45am. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Best wishes 

Graham Pike 

 

 

 

Monday 21st October Year 5 & 6 trip to Lifeskills Centre 

Wednesday 23rd October Parents’ Evening 

Thursday 24th October Parents’ Evening 

28th Oct to 1st Nov  Half term holiday 

Monday 11th November Remembrance Day service 10.45am 

Friday 15th November Children in Need 

Saturday 16th November Cross Country at KLB 

Tues 19th November Open session for Reception 2025 children – 9.15am to 

10.15am 

Fri 6th December  Christingle Service 2.30pm - All welcome 

Sat 7th December  Cross Country at KLB 

Thurs 12th December Pantomime trip 

Tuesday 17th December Nativity 9.30am 

Wednesday 18th Dec KS2 Carol Service 9.15am & 6pm 

Thursday 19th December Christmas parties 

Fri 20th December  Last day of Term 2 

Monday 6th January  INSET DAY 
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Wellies 

There are still children in school without wellies. We aim to be on the field as often as 

possible but children without wellies will have to have their lunchtime play on the playground. 

 

 

 

 

Sport 

Tag Rugby 

Last Friday a team of Year 3 pupils travelled over to Thornbury RFC to compete in the annual 

Tag Rugby festival. This festival was an introduction to most of the squad to playing tag 

rugby. The mixed team of boys and girls soon got used to the rules (and remembering not to 

pass forwards!) and played well, with some good defence and running with the ball. 

Overall, the team played 3 matches and won all three. Thank you to all the parents, who 

came along to support the team. 

If your child is interested in playing rugby for a community club then please speak to Mr Pike. 

Cross – country 

On Saturday a squad of runners from KS2 met at Dursley Rugby club to run in the first cross- 

country event of the year. 

The first race of the season is one when everyone gets used to the distance and pace, 

especially if they haven’t been part of the squad before. A good effort from everyone who ran 

and we look to see if they improve their times at race number 2 on Saturday 16th November. 

Sporting Values Awards: 

Molly (Y5) 

Patrick (Y3) 

Bea (Y5) 

Hunter (Y4) 

 
 

School vacancy 

Do you know anyone who would be interested in the following role available at St Andrew’s? 

We urgently need a mid-day lunch supervisor and we are prepared to be flexible with the 

days and times worked.  

If you do know someone who might be interested, please encourage them to contact the 

school for more details. 

 


